
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement no: 50/2021 IJmuiden, 21 September 2021 
 
 
Subject: dredging work Noorderkanaal near the Averijhaven 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area announces the following:  
 
With effect from 21 September 2021, the CNB announces that the development of the Averijhaven will 
start. 
 
What's going to happen? 
In addition to the Averijhaven dredging depot on the north side of the Noorderbuitenkanaal, the dredging 
vessel Vox Amalia will receive dredging sludge from the Averijhaven dredging depot based on dynamic 
positioning. The position of the Vox Amalia receives the sludge and brings it to Rotterdam. This will be 
repeated until the depot is empty at the end of December 2021. 
 
Measures 
When the VOX Amalia is in position, pass carefully at sufficient distance. 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 

 


